
21st July 2023 

Dear Parents 

Many thanks to all those who completed the survey, 74 responses were received.  These will be used by 

staff and governors when considering what changes might be necessary to drive forward school 

improvement. The breakdown of responses is as follows: 

 

My child is happy at this school      Agree or strongly agree       97.3% 

My child feels safe at school          Agree or strongly agree      93.3% 

The school makes sure its pupils are well behaved Agree or strongly agree         91.9% 

My child has not been bullied or if they were, the  Either the child has not been bullied 

school dealt with it quickly and effectively       or agree or strongly agree 94.6% 

I am aware of what my child will learn   Agree or strongly agree  95.8%  

Concerns have been dealt with properly  Agree or strongly agree  91.9% 

The school has high expectations   Agree or strongly agree  87.5% 

My child does well at school    Agree or strongly agree  90.5% 

The school tell me how my child is doing  Agree or strongly agree  91.8% 

There is a good range of subjects   Agree or strongly agree  96% 

My child can participate in clubs and activities  Agree or strongly agree  91.9% 

The school supports personal development  Agree or strongly agree  85.2% 

I would recommend the school    Agree or strongly agree  93.2% 

 

Kind regards 

Kate Baptiste 

 


